
Hello Jeff and Kyaw!

​

Our own experience with SATO48 was amazing. We learned so much and had a wonderful time producing the short
film. More importantly for us, participating in the competition, completing our film, and doing well gave us the
confidence to pursue additional work in the industry. The result is we have a thriving production company involved in
many projects, including The Mystery Hour, commercial production, graphics, sports video production, and the list
continues to grow.

​

Thank you, thank you, thank you for what you do, creating this competition and staying with it. It has made all of us a
part of something much bigger and allowed us to support and be a part of our community. 

​

Excited to see what this year brings!

​

- Kelly Magruder

Hite Media

http://hite-media.com/

